
Marianne Bosley
From: Alice Wong [alice_wong@hkstc.com]
Sent: Monday, October 15, 2001 6:38 AM
To: Marianne Bosley
Cc: EED - Choy, Kitty
Subject: Re: #11449 Ewig Industries FCC ID:N9Z91049
Hi Marianne,

Thanks for your e-mail, Please see attached file for revised manual.
Thanks.

Best Regards
Alice

----- Original Message -----
From: "Marianne Bosley" <MBosley@metlabs.com>
To: <Alice_wong@hkstc.com>
Sent: Monday, October 15, 2001 11:46 AM
Subject: #11449 Ewig Industries FCC ID:N9Z91049

> Hi Alice,
>
> How are you?  I have reviewed this information and have found the
following:
>
> 1.  The 15.21 statement in the manual is not correct.  The wording must be
> exactly as in the FCC Rules, and this wording does not meet the intent .
I
> have attached an example if you need assistance with that.
>
> Have a good day.
>

> Marianne
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